
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M, 

January 4, 2021 

 

Town of Canandaigua Planning Board 

5440 Routes 5&20 West 

Canandaigua, NY  14424 

 

RE: Fox Ridge 5B3 

 

Dear Sirs/Madams: 

 

We are writing to request permission to obtain a grading permit for the cul-de-sac lots of Fox Ridge 5B3 on 

Lacrosse Circle.  A letter of credit is expected to be accepted by the Town Board at their January 11 meeting.  

We are asking for only grading and topsoil removal currently.   

 

The final drawings are awaiting signatures due to a delay with the City of Canandaigua assisting us with the 

location of the watermain easement on the property.   We are attaching the plans for your review 

 

appreciate the opportunity to provide this proposal and look forward to working with you. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

Rocco Venezia, LS 

Venezia Group LLC 
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